
 
 

8th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Caregiver(s), 

 

This letter is a reminder that in Week Four of this term, your child will take part in the NCEA Literacy 

and Numeracy Co-requisite digital assessments. These assessments are designed to evaluate the 

foundational literacy and numeracy skills required for success in NCEA and beyond. In order to be 

awarded an NCEA qualification, students must achieve all three co-requisites: Literacy (Reading), 

Literacy (Writing), and Numeracy. 

 

The digital assessments will be held at school in the Year 10 Maunga space during Periods 1 and 2. 

The schedule is as follows: 

 

Literacy (Reading): Tuesday 20 May 

 

Numeracy: Wednesday 21 May 

 

Literacy (Writing): Friday 23 May 

 

Please note that Thursday 22 May will be a home learning day for all Year 10 students. 

 

Along with their charged device, your child needs to bring the following items in a clear plastic bag: 

 

●​ Blue or black pens 
 

●​ Pencils 
 

●​ An eraser 
 

●​ Headphones (optional) 
 

●​ A calculator (Numeracy assessment only) 
 

Please ensure any calculator brought is included on the NZQA approved calculator list. 

 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with 

the Year 10 Curriculum Leads, Angeline Hubert or Anna Burgess. 

 

 

Ngā Mihi, 

Anna Burgess and Angeline Hubert  

Curriculum Leads (Years 9 & 10) 

https://www2.nzqa.govt.nz/ncea/student-assessment-hub/list-of-approved-calculators/#e13440_heading1

